
Overflow car park opened in la Savina
Monday, 10 July 2017 20:57

The Formentera Council has announced that from today overflow parking will again be made
available in la Savina between plaça Illes Pitiüses and Estany des Peix. Privately-owned
vehicles can be left at the 120-capacity car park for up to five days and no special passes are
required of drivers.

  

As part of a deal struck by the Council and the plot's current renters, the space will remain open
until October 31. Neither lorries nor unhired rental cars can be left there. The free-to-use car
park was made available in response to requests from residents and seasonal workers who
lacked the necessary authorisation to park in la Savina. It is also open to tourists.
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